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Dear Sirs

I wish to make known my ideas and concerns regarding the Amended Redevelopment plans for
Greenwich Hospital currently on exhibition by the proponent, HammondCare.

In particular I OBJECT to the following aspects:

• SIZE, BULK AND SCALE OF THE MAIN HOSPITAL TOWER BUILDING for the following reasons:
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• SERVICED SENIORS LIVING Apartment Blocks for the following reasons:
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• AMENITY AND VISUAL IMPACTS ON RESIDENTS for the following reasons:

• IMPACT ON BUSHLAND AND ENVIRONMENT OF THE DEVELOPMENT for the following
reasons:
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• TRAFFIC AND SAFETY CONCERNS for the following reasons:


